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Fdshions And Fdds.
It has been a beautiful 
fall, and the students 
here in school have kept 
it aflame with colors ga­
lore.

SEASON'S COLORS 
liiinter and fall are close­
ly associated with the 
colors of clothing this 
season. There is ice blue, 
ico pink, and white, the 
color of snov7. We also 
wear pumpkin pie tan,seal 
green, and yellow, gold, 
red, brown - the cclors of
leaves. Let's mention
gray to recall those "blue" 
days in December and JanUf 
ary.

HDLIDAY DELIGHT

i

..

You may want to brighten 
the holidays with a new 
garment as a new dress or, 
for the boy, a new auit.

______ VIVIAN GLOVER

Boys will look nice in a 
blue suit of wool or other 
comfortable materials. The 
girls will wilcome a 
dress in tissue faille, 
wool, or jersey. With 
these materials melon is 
a new color that will look 
beautiful. >/hen shopping 
for clothing, ask to see 
new colors and shades to 
give your wardrobe a lift, 

CARDIGANS
Many of the students 
are wearing long sleeved 
slip-on cardigans. They 
really are becoming to the 
average teen-ager. Some 
girls wear them with 
blouse "peeking" out the 
top,

TRENDS
Ifeve you noticed SHIRLEY 

WILLIAMS’S very becoming 
hair style? It really 
reveals her best feature, 
BETTY LOU GLOVER wears a 
lovely tweed jumper-suit, 
BILLY FAYE' PERRY wears 

baby blue so nicely. Have 

you seen her blue sweater? 

JIMMY Hî JlRIS is in style

as always, wearing his

yellow pull-ove;? sweater.
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